
 

 

 

 

17 March 2020 

 

Clarification on Trading Halt Letter 

 

ANO clarifies that there was a typo in the letter yesterday. The letter should 

have read: 

 

“The patent is looking at a range of oral care products that could inhibit 

the replication of the novel coronavirus inside the cells of the oral cavity / 

mouth” 

 

Further, the IP lawyers have reviewed the patent and confirmed the novelty of 

the patent idea and are looking to finalise and file the patent today. 

 

The Board is currently finalising the collaboration agreement and anticipates 

an ASX announcement tomorrow. 
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Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 

Managing Director 


